Board Consent Agenda Report

Date: May 14, 2019

Name of Committee/Team or Job Position: Fundraising Committee

Name of Person Submitting the Report: Dave Sarra

Report Contents or Meeting Minutes:

Fundraising Report

The Fundraising Committee last met December 9, 2018, when it was decided we didn't have enough people or time to put together a Holiday Fundraiser. We considered having an auction and/or garage sale in the spring of 2019. We've met by email this month and continued this discussion. It would be possible to hold a summer auction/garage sale, but we would need much help from many more BUUFers in addition to our four committee members. Lincoln Township does not have any officially designated garage sale weekends (just need to pick up a permit), so we could choose any weekend, but that would not guarantee a large turnout – unlike Lake Township which has designated weekends and widely advertises those weekends throughout the community.

Fundraising projects have historically contributed about \$2,000 to \$5,000 to BUUF's annual budget. We are hoping more members of our fellowship will join our committee and bring in new ideas and energy to help keep our budget in the black.

Respectfully Submitted, Dave Sarra

Committee members: Dennis Higdon, Ellen Higdon, Gloria Weberg.